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25th June 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We are looking forward to see you on sports day on Thursday 27th June.  So far the weather 

forecast is positive, so fingers crossed it can go ahead as planned.  Here is some more 

information for you; 

As in previous years, the children are to come to school in their PE kits with the colour top 

of their house (no football kits). 

 

Fire – Red 

Water – Blue 

Earth – Green 

Air – White 

 

The gate to the field will be open from 12:50 – 1:10pm after which it will be locked, to 

ensure the safety of all pupils.  Anyone arriving after this time, please visit the school office 

to gain access to the field.  You are welcome to bring your own chair or blanket to sit on to 

watch your child’s activities, so you are comfortable at this event. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs E Johnson 

 


